APGO ACADEMIC SCHOLARS AND LEADERS PROGRAM

ASSOCIATION OF PROFESSORS OF GYNECOLOGY AND OBSTETRICS

2024-2025
POSTER REQUIREMENTS


· Two posters should be able to fit on a 4' x 8' bulletin board (no bigger than 3’ 8” x 3’ 8” for the ideal fit).
· No audiovisual equipment is allowed with your poster in the exhibit hall.
· Poster boards will be available to you in an area of the Exhibit Hall beginning on Wednesday, February 26, 2025. Posters should be up as close to 11:00 am as possible.  

· The poster boards will be arranged and marked by last name. Thumbtacks will be provided on each poster board.

· Remove all poster tubes or cartons from the exhibit area once poster is up or they will be discarded.
· Send an electronic version of your poster as either a PDF or a PowerPoint slide to ktoepper@apgo.org by Noon EST on Friday, February 14, 2025. 

The APGO Academic Scholars and Leaders program posters will be in a specially marked area. You are not required to be present at your ASL poster in the exhibit hall at any time other than the ASL session (details on the poster presentation session coming soon).
You will need to remove your poster from the exhibit hall between 2:00 pm-3:00 pm on Friday, February 28, 2025. Any posters not claimed by 3:00 pm will be discarded.

